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On eidas bringing several
hundred bags of corn to
Washington'G starvlng army
at Valley Forge, after the
colonisis had consistently
refused to aid them,

'
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UGWA DEMOLUM YATEHE
Bscause of the help of
this Oneida Chief in
cementing a friendship
between the six nations
and the colony of
Pennsylvania, a new
nation, the United States
was made possible.

March Zl,20t4

Mrs. Madelyn Genskow
El859 Rural Road
Waupaca, WI54981

Dear Madelyn, 
.

I am in receipt of your letter which was received by the Tribal Secretary's Office on March 18,

2014, in regard to the amount of money budgeted for GTC meetings in fiscal year 2014. The.
amount budgeted is $1,750,000. To date the amount spent is $500,900 which leaves a remaining
balance of $1,249,100 for GTC meetings for the remainder of fischl yer 2014.

If I can be of any other assistance, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Sincerely,

Cristina Danforth, OBC Treasurer
P.O. Box 365
Oneida, WI 54155


